[image: image1.jpg]


                                 Donkey Breed Society
                    PIO Registration: 826022
Retrospective Microchip Declaration
In accordance with Equine Passport Legislation introduced on 25th June 2018, it will be mandatory for all owners to have had  a microchip inserted into their horses, ponies and donkeys necks by a Veterinary Surgeon, for identification 

                              purposes, no later than 1st October 2020.   

                              This form is to allow that process to be recorded correctly, and for the  

                              information to be forwarded to the Donkey Breed Society for inclusion in the 
                              data we currently hold,.  This data is in turn uploaded to the Government                  

                              Central Equine Database.

Owner’s Name   …………………………………………………………………………………………..
Owner’s Address   ………………………………………………………………………………………..
.………………….……………………………………………………………………………………………
Telephone No: ………………………………… e-mail address ……………………………………….
Name of  Equine as printed in Passport    …………..………………………………………………….
UELN …826022 ………….. ……………………………………………………………………………...

Microchip No /Barcode…………………………………………………  Date of Implant ………………

I ………………………………………… MRCVS confirm that I have checked that the above equine has been correctly identified to the passport number and has been microchipped at the request of the owner.   
Signature……………………………………………………                                  Date ……………………….

Please return to:  Passport Administration, Donkey Breed Society  Bryn Celyn, Llanfyllin, Powys.  SY22 5NE        
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